Educating Tomorrow's Veterans Today

December 2023

Happy Holidays!

We hope everyone is able to spend time with friends and family during this time of year.

Mandates: The 2024 mandates are available on the Department website.

Thank you to those Units and District who have paid their mandates.

Special Project: President Rose's Special Project this year is Girls State. Shannon Mead is the Special Project Chairman. If you would like Shannon to attend your Unit meeting or have any questions, contact Shannon at shannonmead@live.com or 623-521-1269.

Poppy: You can order poppies; however, your Unit will not be eligible for Department awards because they were not ordered on or before September 30. The Poppy order form can be found on the Department website. (Member Resources --> 7. Special Forms)

Membership: "AZ-Diterod, Sledding to Our Goals 23-24"". Membership is everyone's job. Thank you to EVERYONE who has renewed, recruited, or rejoined members. Don't hold on to membership, please send in weekly. One transmittal per envelope.

As of November 29, 2023 the Department of Arizona is at 53.20%. The weekly report is on the Department website.

If your Unit would like full access to ALA MIS, the ALA MIS access form must be completed and sent to Department along with your payment. The form can be found on the Department website under Member Resources -> 7. Special Forms

If you have ALA MIS access, thank you for entering your membership!

Renew Membership By Phone: Call National Headquarters at 317-569-4570 with your member ID and debit or credit card ready.



Barbara White Interim Dept Secretary secretary1@aladeptaz.org

Pat Stanaski Dept Membership Processor membership@aladeptaz.org